5 virtual event to benefit Girls on the Ryn

WHAT IS AVIRTVAL EVENT?

A virtual event is a digital experience from the comfort of your own home or any place you can
consume content on your phone tablet, computer or laptop.

WHEN WILL | RECEIVE THE LINK FOR ATTENDING THE VIRTVAL EVENT?

You will be provided a link for the event beginning one week prior to the event via the email
address you used to register for the event.

IS THERE A COST TO ATTEND THE EVENT?

No. It is free to attend; however, each guest will have the opportunity to make a donation to
Girls on the Run during the event. Your gift will help develop new programming, provide
financial assistance so more girls can participate, and fund initiatives that will eliminate barriers
for our participants. Your support will ensure that over 150,000 girls in 2022 learn that their
worth comes from within, how to be a good friends to themselves and others, and how to be a
powerful force for good within their communities (and the world!).

CAN | SHARE THE EVENT INFORMATION WITH OTHERS?

Yes, please do! We encourage you to spread the word about the event and invite others to join
you. We do ask each attendee to register with their email address. This allows us to get an
accurate count for the amount of digital space we need for the event.

CAN MY COMPVUTER OR MOBILE DEVICE HANDLE THE VIRTVAL EVENT?

Most up to date computers and mobile devices such as laptops, desktops and handheld tablets
are capable of running the virtual event for you. You will just need internet access to join.

WHAT IF | HAVE TECHNICAL ISSVES?

The link provided to you will be a full access link. If you experience technical issues during the
event, please check your internet connection, reception and sound settings, or restart your own
device. Any major technical issues on behalf of the event will be addressed in a chatbox, live on
the screen or emailed to all attendees if there is a major technical difficulty.



